
Proclamation 

To: 

BEN GRAY 

The City of Orlando is proud of the service rendered by its 

employees, who have contributed in no small measure to the 

enhancement of "The City Beautiful" as one of the most 

progressive cities in the nation. Progress in municipal  

government is predicated, for the greatest part, upon the loyalty  

and efficiency of the employees and on their ability to  

carry out their duties in the highest tradition of public service. 

 

On the occasion of your retirement from the employ of the  

City of Orlando after 29 years of service, the Orlando City 

Council wishes to express its esteem of the sterling qualities  

manifested in your devotion and loyalty to the City of Orlando.  

 

Now, therefore, I proclaim grateful appreciation of your long 

and honorable record of faithful service with the City of Orlando 

and extend best wishes for good health and happiness. 

 

Dated this 1st day of June, 2016. 

Buddy Dyer, Mayor 

 


